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Principal's Message

Dear families,

“The greatness of a community is most accurately measured by the compassionate actions of its
members.”

To the coaches, team managers, snack shack workers, pit crew members, drivers and the countless
other volunteers and Terra Nova supporters, THANK YOU. The time and energy you devoted to our
students and school made our entire fall season a success.

A big shout-out to our girl cross country team who qualified for CCS this upcoming weekend and to
the Terra Nova band who took home 1st place in their division and walked away with three trophies. A
belated but very sincere congratulations to our varsity volleyball team who made it to the CCS
quarterfinals.

To our athletes, band members and all other participants, thank you for your hard work. Balancing the
rigors of a full academic schedule, family, and social commitments is not easy and the dedication you
showed to your passion and school is to be respected.

Tiger Pride!!

Megan Carey
Principal

Current events, news and other updates
from around campus
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If you're new to Terra Nova High School, welcome to our community! We hope that you and your
family are doing well, staying healthy, and enjoying being back to school.

The Terra Nova Education Foundation (TNEF) was established in 2018 both to invest in educational
excellence and also to spread the word about all of the great things happening at Terra Nova High
School.

Since TNEF's inception, we have focused our funding on college and career services and critical
education technologies. Specifically, your donation will help to support areas including:

o College and career services

» Software + apps to support flex-time scheduling

« Enhanced outreach to middle schools to drive interest in TN

» This year, we are working with academic chairs and staff to access additional departmental
investment needs

Please make a donation today to support our students and teachers. Visit our website,
www.TNEducationFoundation.org, to make a secure online donation. Better yet look for our
foundation in your company's charitable match database and pay at work.

Want to get involved and meet others who are passionate about our high schoolers’ education? Join
us at:

e TNEF Meetings: 2nd Thursday of each month @ 7 pm via Zoom
» Social events as we are able to hold them
» Help us in assessing additional TNEF investments. Be a part of the decision!

With your financial support, we can continue to improve Terra Nova’s academic excellence and student
success.

With sincere thanks for your support,

The TNEF Board of Directors

President: Kelly Gahagan
Treasurer: Christy Allen
Secretary: Shauna Koperski
Business Outreach: Jaymi Wessell
Social Chair: Stacy Contakos
Grant Writing: Romany Sieferman
Julie Arnaudo

Beth Boldt

Ralph Crame

Dave Rosenheim

Jennifer Uter

Chris Zimdars

COVID Testing for Students

COVID Testing is now available on campus to Terra Nova students. It takes place on Thursdays in
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and insurance information does not need to be provided.

Students who wish to test will need to complete the registration form only once. Students under the
age of 18 must have parent/guardian consent to complete the registration form.

Testing is voluntary for all students, with the exception of those who participate in close contact
sports (indoors without masks). These students are subject to mandatory testing and will be notified
separately of their requirement to test.

For more information, please contact Michele Jones, District COVID Response Director at
mjones@jeffersonunion.net.
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GO TO YEARBOOKFOREVER.COM AND TYPE IN "TERRA
NOVA HIGH SCHOOL" TO ORDER

CURRENTLY $85.00

PRICES CHANGE TO
$90.00 ON 10/30/21

PRICES CHANGE TO
$95.00 ON 11/20/21

PRICES CHANGE TO
$100.00 ON 12/18/21
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COUNSELING CORNER

Messages from the counseling department.

College Application & Financial Aid Night: Tomorrow 11/9

A college application and financial aid information night will take place tomorrow, Tuesday November
9th from 6.30-7.30pm in the galleria at the district office: 699 Serramonte Blvd, Daly City.

11th and 12th grade families are encouraged to attend to hear counselors present on the California
college systems, application process, financial aid and the California Colleges platform.

Calling all poets, spoken word
artists, writers, and rappers!

qﬁ‘ ffr* Win a chance to represent Daly City as the

< Youth Poet Laureate

Daly City Publlc Library Assoclates (DCPLA) Is proud to announce the launch of the

202223 l}.'l'ly Clty Youth Poat Laursate program, Im partngribip with the Natlonal Youth
Poet Laureate Program by Urban Word and Daly City Public Library, the program celebrates
teen poets who live or attend school In Daly City and exhibit a commitment to artistic
excellence, clvlc engagement, leadership, and sodal justice.

Optional Frea Online
2-Day Workshop

Hestad by San Matao Courty
Powit Laureate Allsen Cassinotio
and 2021-22 Daly City Youth

The Youth Poet Laureate recelves:
= 55,000 award

= IP status to represent Daly City at community
avents betwesn May 2022 and May 2023

Pesiit Lowreate Madelelng Hur

Wednimiays, Dacamber 1 & 8, 2021
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Rsgister fod the workihap by emaniing
info@depla.ong by Mow 30, 2021,

= Publication of 5 of your poems in the
HMational Youth Poet Laureate annual anthelogy
by Penmanship Books

Submit 5 original pleces with your application by January 31, 2022.
Apply online at dopla.org/youthpoetlaureate.

Applicants must meat the following criteda
= Reshda O attend schood in Daly City

» g betwoon the ages of 13 and 18 years old by the
Ipplication dasdling

* Sa0ve 35 Lawreate for the program year, May J002-May 2023

For additional information, emall OPLA Exscutive Director

Victoria Maghilang a1 Info@dcpla.cnm or call (415) 5968194
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Have you struggled to pay rent during the
pandemic? Have you received an eviction
notice, or are you worried about being
evicted this month for unpaid rent?

YOU DON'T HAVE TO MOVE! COME
TO LEARN ABOUT YOUR RIGHTS,
APPLY FOR RENTAL RELIEF, AND

STAY PROTECTED FROM EVICTION

FAITH

IN ACTION
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Are you worried about an eviction for unpaid rent?

Submit or update your application as soon as possible to
CAcoviD-19 California’s “Housing is Key"” rent relief program. This is the most
RENT RELIEF important step you can take! If you have submitted an application, you
cannot be evicted for rent you owe or not being able to pay current
rent (until April 1 2022). Go to: https://housing.ca.gov/.

How can | avoid an eviction and stay in my home?

Even if you submit your application, you may get a “3 day notice to pay rent or quit” from

3Days | your landlord. You do not need to panic: you can still be protected from the eviction! You
:: g?ﬁt do not need to move out! Do not sign any documents!

After you get a “3 day notice”, you have 15 days to submit an application to the
“Housing is Key" rent relief program if you haven't already, AND give a confirmation
letter to your landlord, explaining that you have applied. Keep a copy of the
confirmation letter.

20 days after giving the "3 day notice”, if the tenant has not applied to the rent relief

ﬁol program, the landlord can turn in paperwork to the court to initiate the eviction process.
The eviction process in court can take 4-6 weeks.

<. |fthe tenant has applied to the rent relief program and notified the landlord, the
I I I I court should not process the eviction. If you update your application for each month of
JEmmmmm, 'cNtyou need assistance for, you can stay protected from eviction until March 31, 2022.

Do you have questions? Are you worried about
another type of eviction?
1. Call Faith in Action’s community response line to learn about your rights: 203-666-4472.

2. Contact free legal assistance: call San Mateo County Legal Aid at (650) 517-8911 or Community
Legal Services of East Palo Alto at (650) 326-6440.

Share this information with your neighbors and people you know!
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¢Preocupado por recibir un aviso de desalojo por la
renta atrasada?

Envie o actualice su solicitud lo antes posible al programa de
avupacon LArenTa  alivio de alquiler “Housing is Key” de California.
ISP RIEEREEEEE iEste es el paso més importante! Si ha entregado una solicitud, no
puede ser desalojado por el alquiler que adeuda o por no poder
pagar el alquiler (hasta el 1 de abril de 2022). Vaya a: https://housing.ca.gov/

;Cémo puedo evitar un desalojo y quedarme en mi hogar?

Incluso si presenta su solicitud, es posible que reciba un “aviso de 3 dias para pagar el

3Days | alquiler o renunciar” de su arrendador. No debe entrar en panico: jatin puede estar

to Pay
or Quit

protegido del desalojo! jNo necesita mudarse! jNo firme ningtin documento!

Después de recibir un "aviso de 3 dias", tiene 15 dias para enviar una solicitud al
programa de alivio de alquiler "Housing is Key" si aiin no lo ha hecho. Si ya lo hizo, tiene
15 dias para asegurar que todos los meses adeudados estan dentro de la aplicacion.
Entregue una carta de confirmacion al propietario con fecha, explicando que ha
presentado la solicitud. Tome una foto o una copia de la carta de confirmacion.

20 dias después de dar el "aviso de 3 dias", si el inquilino no ha solicitado el programa de
alivio del alquiler, el propietario puede entregar la documentacién a la corte para iniciar el
proceso de desalojo. El proceso de desalojo en la corte puede durar de 4 a 6 semanas.

o)
L
. Sielinquilino ha aplicado al programa de alquiler alivio y notificado al arrendador,
I I I I la corte no debe procesar el desalojo. Si actualiza su solicitud para cada mes de alquiler

A P22 el que necesita ayuda, puede permanecer protegido contra el desalojo hasta el 31 de
marzo de 2022,

¢Tiene preguntas o esta preocupado por otro tipo de desalojo?

1. Llame a la linea de respuesta comunitaria de Faith in Action: 203-666-4472.

2. Comuniquese con asistencia legal gratuita: llame a Asistencia Legal del Condado de San Mateo
al (650) 517-8911 o a los Servicios Legales Comunitarios de East Palo Alto al (650) 326-6440.
iComparta esta informacién con sus vecinos y las personas que conoce!




